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THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU !!! 
 
I really appreciate all the Conservation reports from the state of Florida.  I had over 
ninety reports. They came from every District and every Category.  
 
COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECTS: 
 Number of projects  668 
 Volunteer hours  43,700 
 Dollars donated  $27,806 
 In-Kind donations  $68,876 
 
PARTNERSHIP PROJECTS: 
 Number of projects  218 
 Volunteer hours  275 
 Dollars donated  $758 
 
I can’t tell you who won by category, but I can tell you I nominated: 
 
GFWC Woman’s Club of West Broward for the Club Creativity Award.  The project was 
The Last Plastic Straw Mission.  The goal was to do away with plastic straws because 
so many end up as litter that ends up in our waterways.  They ask restaurants to wait 
until asked to be given a straw. 
 
The ten clubs I nominated for the State Awards were: 
 
GFWC Viera Woman’s Club 
 The Nature Generation 
GFWC Woman’s Club of Welaka 
 Pennies For Pines 
GFWC Temple Terrace Woman’s Club 
 Riverwalk Planks at Riverhills Park 
GFWC High Springs New Century Woman’s Club 
 Field of Dreams 
GFWC Gulf Coast Woman’s Club 
 Envirothon 
GFWC Dade City Woman’s Club 
 St. Jude Recycled Card Program 
GFWC Woman’s Club of Macclenny 
 Animal Rescue and Management: Catty Shack 
GFWC Miami Springs Woman’s Club 
 World Wildlife Federation 
GFWC Woman’s Club of Coconut Grove 
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 Air Conditioners for Under-sourced 
GFWC Junior Woman’s Club of Lakeland 
 Live Green Lakeland Festival 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL !!! 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve you and for the positive  and wonderful time I had 
speaking at your clubs, answering your questions and letting me share Conservation 
ideas. 
 
Good Luck to the new 2018-2020 Conservation Chairman. 


